
 

 

 
               

   

FROM:  Carlos P. Baía, Deputy City Manager for Development  

 

DATE: August 11, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: NHDOT Municipal Work Zone Agreements  

 

 

Recommendation 

 

Accept this report authorizing the City Manager to enter into Municipal Work Zone 

Agreements with the New Hampshire Department of Transportation (NHDOT) for two 

interstate highway bridge painting projects.     

 

Background 

 

NHDOT policy requires it to seek municipal agreement when its projects impact the 

municipal road network. The agreements affirm that the NHDOT will have the 

responsibility to manage traffic control. The City has entered into these agreements for 

projects in the past.   

 

Discussion 

 

Attached you will find two agreements.  The first is for the painting of the Hoit Road bridge 

over I-93 (Exit 17).  The second is for the painting of the I-89 bridge over Clinton Street 

(Exit 2).  According to the NHDOT, the work on these projects will take place primarily 

during the overnight hours to minimize impacts on traffic.   

 

This work is planned for 2021.   

 

 

 

cc: David Cedarholm, City Engineer 
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